
 

Tech Time! 

February 1 - February 5, 2016 

 

Dear Readers, 

Welcome back to another edition of Tech Time featuring technology wonders created by tech-savvy 

students! The wonderful month of February is now upon us, and for our student volunteers it gives them the 

opportunity to be digital photographers extraordinaire!  All during the month, our photographers will be 

photographing items around school, both indoor and out while using special digital cameras to take their 

photos. These photos will then be downloaded to student computers for editing and finally posting on the 

computer lab’s website! 

Our next edition of Tech Time will be during the week of February 15th and at this time, our 

Digital Photography exhibit will be ready for your visit. So get ready for a splendid assortment of photos and 

until then, take care and happy computing! 

In friendship, 

Teacher Scott 
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